
 

© 2011 Air Canada, all rights reserved. For internal use only. Not to be distributed. 
Page 1 of 1 

January 14, 2011

 
 
 
 
 
To all Station Attendants and Lead Station Attendants: 
 
If you did not register your locker number with the Bunker during the audit, your lock was changed 
and your contents were removed.  If you are one of these employees, you can claim your items 
from the Bunker from Monday – Friday between the hours of 7 a.m. – 3 p.m. If you work outside 
these hours, please call me at 905-676-2037 to make alternate arrangements for pickup.   
 
We will hold on to your items until February 15, 2011. Any unclaimed locker contents will be 
disposed on February 16, 2011. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Michelle Hiebert 
Senior Manpower Planner 
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